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4/1296/91GV/AB/AB

Miss A Bochnacki

2579

Darroll Harrison Partnership
Lion House

Hare Lane

Esher

Surrey KT10 0QY

FAO: H Morgan

Dear Sirs

TRING ZOOLOGICAL MUSEUM, AKEMAN STREET, TRING

I refer to your consultation under Circular 18/84 of the Notice of
Intended Building Works at the Zoological Museum in Akeman Street.

Thank you for giving this Authority an opportunity to comment on your
proposals for the alteration to the rooflight to form an access hatch
above the Fish Gallery. [ can confirm that the local planning authority
wishes to raise no objection to the proposed work.

Yours faithfully

b

DAVID NOBLE
DEVELOPMENT CONTROL MANAGER
PLANNING DEPARTMENT




